
Jersey City Medical Center Dedicates Serenity Garden and Stained-Glass Artwork as a Tribute to COVID-19 Relief

Jersey City Medical Center (JCMC) has unveiled its new serenity garden and “Healing and Hope” stained-glass 

artwork designed by local artist Harriet Hyams.  

The serenity garden, established through donations from the community, serves as a place of reflection and peace 

for patients, employees, and neighbors. The garden features a recognition wall dedicated to all who supported the 

hospital’s COVID-19 Emergency Response, front-line caregivers, and those whose memory they honor.

“We are delighted to unveil our new serenity garden and stained-glass artwork in honor of our COVID-19 response 

and the support of our community,” said Michael Prilutsky, President and Chief Executive Officer for Jersey City 

Medical Center. “This beautiful space and artwork will be a source of solitude, respite, and peace for employees, 

patients, visitors and our community.”

W. Nevins McCann, Partner at Connell Foley, LLP, who donated generously toward the serenity garden said “It was 

important to my colleagues and I to deliver peace to our community by supporting the creation of a space for 

patients, visitors and employees and their families. The Serenity Garden was a place of reflection and comfort for me 

personally during the COVID-19 pandemic.”

Text JCMC to 24365 to support 
Jersey City Medical Center.
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Jersey City Medical Center’s TAVR Program Continues 
To Grow a Year Later
Jersey City Medical Center (JCMC), has grown its cardiovascular service 
line significantly, including the addition of TAVR (transcatheter aortic valve 
replacement), an advanced, less-invasive surgical procedure to repair 
damaged aortic valves, performed as part of RWJBarnabas Health’s  
Structural Heart Disease Program. The Medical Center is the only hospital 
in Hudson County to perform TAVR.

JCMC’s TAVR program has passed its one-year milestone and to-date has 
successfully performed nearly 80 procedures. TAVR’s multidisciplinary 
team is comprised of cardiac surgeons, interventional cardiologists, nurse 
practitioners, and the catheter lab team. 

"Until recently, we had no option in Hudson County to help people who were 
too ill to undergo open-heart surgery. With TAVR, we now have an opportunity 
to help these patients live longer and have a better quality of life right here 
in Jersey City, close to their home." said Michael Benz, MD, board-certified 
Interventional Cardiologist and Director of Structural Heart Program at 
Jersey City Medical Center. 

Impact the future of health care with a gift in your will or trust. 
For more information, please visit rwjbh.org/planned
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Jersey City Medical Center Unveils New Neuro 
Interventional Cath Lab.
Jersey City Medical Center will utilize new, state-of-the-art 
medical technology that enables physicians to view detailed 
3D images of the brain and nervous system through the 
use of an innovative angiographic X-ray lab. The new 
Neuro Interventional Cath Lab will enhance the diagnosis 
and treatment of stroke and complex 
neurovascular diseases such as aneurysms 
and arteriovenous malformations (AVMs) 
among Hudson County residents. 

Scan this QR code to learn more!
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